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December 21, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
The Arizona Regulatory Board of Physician Assistants would like to advise our licensees of the recent 
Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) announcement regarding revisions in the renewal process for 
DEA registration(s).By clicking on this link https://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/drugreg/process.htm 
you will be taken directly to the DEA renewal page to read the Revised Announcement Regarding 
Renewal Applications and changes effective January 1, 2017.  Please contact the DEA directly with any 
questions regarding this change in process. 
 
Thank you for your attention on this matter. 
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